
FRIDAY
It is January 10 and it is a Day 2

FROM THE OFFICE:

STUDENT LIFE:

EDDI:

TRIPS:

Tadoussac & Quebec City Trip: This is only for students in grade seven!
Please come to room A308 today at the beginning of the lunch period for a
short information meeting about the trip. Permission forms will be
available. See Ms. Hill for more information.

GMAA:

Bantam boys Futsal: Congratulations to the Bantam boys who won BHS’s
first ever Futsal soccer game yesterday! They beat Hebrew Academy with a
score of 9-2.

Badminton tryouts will be next Monday at 7:30 am in the F gym for girls
and next Wednesday at 7:30 am in the F gym for boys.
All grades are welcome! Please sign up outside of A Gym
If you have any questions please see Ms Murray in b207

LIBRARY:

ACTIVITIES:
The Parascolaire winter session registrations have begun. Scan one of the
QR codes around the school to sign up for activities and homework
support. For more information, see Ms. Ellie in C106

A quick reminder to Grade 9, 10, and 11 students: next week is the BHS
Annual Writing Week. Come ready to read, reflect, and write!

Last but not least, if you see Ms. Bates today, don’t forget to wish her a
happy birthday!!


